
Licence holder correspondence 
From: Donna Byrne <  
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 9:17 PM 
To: Licensing <licensing.licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Margaret Twist Connect bar and restaurant 

To Haringey Licensing team, 

In response to your previous email, yes I will be acting on behalf of Ms Twist. Continuing on, I have 
attached written statements from those present the day licensing members had approached the 
business stating and validating points made that thee purpose for their attendance was to mourn 
and prepare for the funeral of a loved one. Ms Twist has previously stated the racially charged 
victimisation she has faced from her neighbours in the area. On occasions likening her to a primitive 
being due to her accent, she has constantly faced mockery and ignorance from her neighbours. It 
would be safe to assume these issues have escalated to harassment of her business with these 
neighbours being the perpetrators of false claims made against her.  

In réponse to the police advice, its imperative to state the issue that had occurred at a separate 
venue with charged of GBH had actually been an issue against Ms Twist with the police dropping 
their case and in fact pressing charges against the opposing individual. Ms Twist cannot have issues 
of her victimisation used against her and her business, this is not a fair judge of character nor the 
situation at hand.  

Please don’t hesitate to contact if further clarity is need. 
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